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Celebrating Te Wiki o te Reo Māori with The Hood

Te wiki o te reo Maori 

As we all know, it’s Māori Language Week – Here at Eden Park, as part of our 
Māori strategy, our function spaces have been renamed in conjunction with 
Ngāti Whātua Ōrākei to reflect New Zealand’s rich multicultural heritage. Each 
space now is now referenced by both is Māori and its English name. To 
celebrate Te Wiki o te Reo Māori, we thought we’d share those names with on 
our social media.  

Keep an eye on our pages to see all the new room names as the week goes 
on. 
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Who keeps Eden Park running during Lockdown? 

Are you wondering who keeps Eden Park ticking along during Alert Level 4? 
Who keeps the hallowed turf healthy, and makes sure that the Park is safe? If 
so, check our social media here! 

We’re running a series on our essential workers, and how they work during 
Level 4 to keep Eden Park ready for the next unforgettable moment. 

Do you have a good lockdown pet photo? 

If you’ve got a pet, get snapping! We want your lockdown pet photos – the best 
photos will go into our email next week! 
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Eden Park Private Bag 56-906 Dominion Road Auckland 1446 info@edenpark.co.nz 

You have received this email because you have indicated you wish to receive 
communications and offers from Eden Park.  We endeavour not to send irrelevant content, 
however if you wish you can unsubscribe here and you can view our privacy policy here. 


